
Subject: Re: David Cope used to be the Audio Note USA distributor
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 25 Oct 2006 19:25:06 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've E-mailed both David Cope and Peter Qvortrup within the last year or so.  Last May, there was
a change in the distributor structure and David was no longer to be the USA distributor, as I recall.
 I just wondered if he was still working with Peter in some capacity.  I guess I could write Peter
and ask;  I don't think David's E-Mail address works right now.  I like David, so I am hoping the
best for him in whatever he is doing.
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